
From: owner-pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu On Behalf Of Kirk Johnson 
Sent: Sunday, March 18, 2007 1:37 PM 
To: pabiodiv@webmail.upb.pitt.edu 
Subject: PABIODIV: WBFO interview with wilderness historian Doug Scott 
 
Doug Scott, author of The Enduring Wilderness: Protecting our Natural Heritage Through the Wilderness 
Act, was in the Allegheny National Forest region this past week to discuss his book and the outlook for 
permanently protecting additional Pennsylvania wilderness as outlined in the Citizens' Wilderness Proposal 
for Pennsylvania's Allegheny National Forest. 
 
In addition to informative, entertaining, and well-attended evening presentations in Bradford, Warren, Erie, 
and Meadville, Doug also found the time to stop in to the studios of WBFO in Buffalo, New York to discuss 
his book. His interview with WBFO news director Mark Scott (no relation), which ran on the station's 
"Morning Edition" programming on Thursday, March 15th, can also be heard online (contact the sender for 
the URL). 
 
For a limited time, copies of The Enduring Wilderness  are being offered by Friends of Allegheny 
Wilderness for a modest donation of $10. If you would like a copy of this important history of the National 
Wilderness Preservation System and America's citizen wilderness protection movement, please send a 
check or money order made out to "Friends of Allegheny Wilderness" at the below address. Be sure to note 
in your correspondence that you are ordering a copy of Doug's book. Proceeds go directly to protecting 
wilderness in Pennsylvania's only national forest! 
 
The late actor Christopher Reeve called The Enduring Wilderness  "an invaluable guidebook to saving 
America's wilderness. A must for ordinary citizens who care about saving our wilderness heritage for future 
generations. Hopeful, practical, compelling." 
 
Thank you! 
 
Friends of Allegheny Wilderness 
220 Center Street 
Warren, PA   16365 
(814) 723-0620 
alleghenyfriends@earthlink.net 
http://www.pawild.org 
 
A Citizens' Wilderness Proposal for Pennsylvania's Allegheny National 
Forest:  http://www.pawild.org/exec_summary.html 
 
***** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve is intended to promote discussion of biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership (PBP) following guidelines posted at 
http://www.pabiodiversity.org/listserve.html.  The opinions expressed in messages are those of the authors 
and NOT the PBP.  To unsubscribe, send the message UNSUBSCRIBE PABIODIV to 
majordomo@webmail.upb.pitt.edu. 
 
***** 
 
 


